
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

On 5 October 2021 H.E. Mr. Vosita Vorasaph handed over the medicines 

provided by the Thai government to assist Nepal in healthcare issues and 

the fight against the outbreak of the COVID-19 Pandemic.  Dr. Dipendra 

Raman Singh, Chief Specialist, the Ministry of Health and Population  

(MoHP) who was representing  

the Nepali’s government expressed 

appreciation towards the Thai 

government for her continued supports.   

On the same occasion, H.E. Mr. Vorasaph 

Vorasaph also exchanged view with Dr. Singh regarding the sanitary and 

health cooperation between Thailand and Nepal and situations about the 

COVID-19 outbreak and the vaccination to immunize people in Nepal.       

  

 

 

 

On 12 October 2021 H.E. 

Mr. Vosita Vorasaph, Thai 

Ambassador to Nepal, 

presided over the ceremony to 

commemorate the passing 

away of His Majesty King 

Bhumibol Adulyadej The 

Great.  H.E. Mr. Vorasaph  

led his spouse and other Embassy’s officials in laying wreath in front 

of the late King’s portrait, paid respect and observed 89-second silent 

tribute to the late king.   
 

 

 
 

On 22 October 2021 H.E. Mr. 

Vosita Vorasaph, Thai 

Ambassador to Nepal, presided 

over the ceremony for the 

commemoration of His 

Majesty King Chulalongkorn.  

During the ceremony, H.E. Mr.  

Vorasaph led his spouse and other Embassy’s officials in laying wreath in form the portrait of King 

Chulalongkorn, paid respect and observed 57-second silent tribute to His Majesty King Chulalongkorn.  

On the same occasion, the Royal Thai Monastery, Lumbini organised the prayer ceremony on 23 October 

2021 and hosted a Dhamma workshop for the local community in Lumbini.       
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